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A Hamlet Update
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The Hamlet Annual Holiday Party is returning to The Willow
Creek Golf & Country Club Saturday December 2. The Social
Committee is diligently working with the caterer, planning an
exciting evening for all!

Have you been to The Hamlet Happy Hour at the Black Duck
Bistro? It's the first Thursday of the month. Some of your
favorite food selections are offered at 1/2 price with drink
specials! Come on down and enjoy the camaraderie of your
friends and neighbors!

It's Pizza Night at the Hamlet! Vincent's Pizza Trailer will be
debuting at The Hamlet Clubhouse Friday Night April 21st at
6PM & returning to The Clubhouse Circle every other
Wednesday beginning in May. Stop by and take home a pie for
the family, or have a slice poolside! Click the link to see their
menu! https://www.vincentspizzatrailer.com/home.html

We hope you are as excited as we are for the wonderful and
diverse social events being planned this year. The April events
have already begun. In May, Mister Softee will be returning
along with the Children's Magic Show & the next Ladies
Luncheon. June holds the return of the very successful Mobile
Game Show, which is sure to be another fun and competitive
evening! TGIF continues every month with a special
POOLSIDE TGIF WITH LIVE MUSIC July 14th! Join us for
some fun times with your friends & getting to know your new
neighbors!

ose you e wy oo Gsoinf) Medin, et

Scan this QR code with your phone camera and tap the link!

Brought to you by: The Hamlet At Willow Creek Board of Directors & Social Committee



